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Medication Takeback Event in Franklin 
KEARNEY- Two Rivers Public Health Department (TRPHD) is conducting a medication takeback event at the Franklin Senior 
Center in Franklin, Nebraska, on Thursday, July 24, 2025, from 11 AM-12 PM.  TRPHD employees will accept unused medications 
to dispose of them safely.  This event will reduce unused medications in homes, preventing accidental poisoning, intentional misuse, 
and potential diversion for illicit use.  Naloxone and medication lock boxes will be available at this event.  

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, 
provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within 
the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 
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